
April 24, 2013

Mr. Jay Hill
Bio-Science, Inc.
966 Postal Road, Suite 200
Allentown, PA 18109

Dear Mr. Hill,

I have been using Bio-Science’s Micro-Cat enzymes here in Baja California for about five years in my
four-stage septic system. Our home is located about 800 miles South of San Diego…or an eight hour
drive North from Cabo San Lucas on the Pacific Ocean side of the peninsula. This past weekend was
Spring Break in Mexico and we literally had over a thousand people camped down on the beach out
front of our home (this little fishing village only has 1,500 people that live here).

Anyway, the Mexican Government actually provided Porta Potties for those that were camped out
front…and sent a “Pumper” truck to clean out the Porta Potties on a daily basis. I have never seen a
huge Pumper truck in town, so I took the opportunity to have my septic system pumped out after 12
years. It has never has been done.

Besides having to cut into the concrete top of each tank (the tank lids were “fused/rusted” shut) to get
the hose in, it was a fairly simple process. I thought that each tank would smell and have a hard crust on
the top. None of the tanks did…even the first stage tank that receives the solids. I was so amazed. A
testimonial to your products for sure!

Thank you,

John Fields
San Juanico, Baja Sur, MX


